
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bronze Class Monthly Update: 
February 2024 

Ollie 

In English we have been working on another 

AQA Unit Award part of which was talking to 

‘unfamiliar people’ around the school. 

On Tuesday mornings Bronze class has been going to Alton College and working towards an AQA Unit 

Award on ‘Making a short documentary film.’ Students worked together as a team to plan their filming 

by making a story board. They then went around Alton college filming, before editing their work 

together and adding music. Finally, they had to present their work to their classmates. 


